
 
 
From: William Danter <william@streatery.co>  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 2:44 PM 
To: Licensing (CBC) <Licensing@cheltenham.gov.uk> 
Cc: Rebecca J Danter <rebecca.danter@icloud.com>; Billy Danter <billy.danter@icloud.com> 
Subject: Re: Jake & Michelle - The Little Coffee & Donut Stall license renewal information 
24/02219/STA 
 
Hi Jake,  
 
Just going through list of our stall license renewal tasks to make sure they are all completed. 
 
See the letting agent picked up on some of licensing admin errors. 
I have pointed some of these out before to Phil Bowen who used to process our licences for a 
number of years. 
We had permission to change the stall from a barrow style to a more contemporary and smarter 
stall back in 2019. 
This had still not been updated this year. 
I worked with the late Kevan Blackadder who was head of Chelt Bid at the time to make sure that 
the business community were happy with the design and look, even though this was up to licensing 
and the council. 
 
Please also note: 
 

 The Stall has been located in this position with out incident or complaint since 2014 
 The position, style and shape of stall was chosen to minimise blocking sight lines to the 

shops 
 The Stall seats between the grey line and road side kerb. This is in line with all the posts, 

post box, bike racks, lamp post, utility boxes and bin.  
 Grey line to shop walk way is 16 feet wide as shown in diagram 
 Belinda Hunt from Chelt Bid worked with the Scooter company last year to move their 

position to by the Utility Boxes and Bins as they were causing congestion around the bike 
rack and stall. They had been positioned overlapping the stalls licensed position and it had 
taken two years to address this problem. However, even though the App shows the NEW 
Parking spot, they still get dumped by the bike rack. This is something I have asked to be 
addressed.  

 Attached loads of photos from different angles showing the sight lines to the shops 
 2025 trading dates from Sat 1 Feb 2025 to Sun Jan 4 2026 as usual. We have a few weeks off in January while 

everyone is healthy eating, restarting trading at the beginning of Feb and finishing after the Christmas holiday in 
2026. 

 
 
 



 
Main photo.  
Note we were asked to have a DeFib fitted to the stall at the start of 2024. As this is available 24 
hours 7 days a week, it is deemed very valuable and been used a number of times this year. 
We clean and check it regular. 
 
 
 



 
A Board connected to post form a queue lane to stop the public queuing across the pavement and so 
blocking the walkway. 
We also have Order and Collect here signs above the window. 
 



 

 
 
New Scooter position since Summer 2023. This was chosen so it does not cause any congestion with room for 
plenty of scooters. 
They still get parked and dumped all over the place mind….. 
 



 
 
 



 
Barrier Fence extends past stall 7 f in either direction so the public can not walk out in to the road with a blocked 
line of sight. 
Barrier is attached to the stall. 
 



 
 



 
 
 
Please confirm you have all the details and info you need for this renewal to proceed. 
 
Thank you for your time as always. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
William, Rebecca & Billy Danter 
 
Member of Cheltenham BID and Visit Cheltenham 
 

 
 


